The King's Fishers Ministries

"serving the homeless a RAY OF HOPE"

April 2014 Issue 12

Hello everyone.

April is one of our most beneficial months for The King's Fishers Ministries. In this month, we are able to take out ten people to Indio to work for the Coachella and Stagecoach festivals which are three



consecutive
weekends.
This
opportunity
allows ten
people to
make money
on their own
by working
these festivals.
This is now
the second
year we have

had the privilege to offer work to the needy and may I add that they are very eager to work.



Although last weekend began with a rocky start, God smoothed the way. April 10th, (Josh's 19th birthday) was the first day of work when the team carayanned to

the festival in Indio and returned on Sunday afternoon. We are happy to report

that enough donations came in to provide two campsites for everyone for the first

weekend.
There are
two more
weekends in
which we
will need to
pay for
campsites,
gas and
other expenses.



make money on their own this opportunity and if any of you feel led to give, you can conveniently donate on these festivals. PayPal or send a donation via USPS.

Thank you and may God bless you.

The King's Fishers Ministries 34799 Donald Street Hemet, CA 92545 www.thekingsfishers.org



